
  
   
 

 

John Flanagan 
Assistant Chief Executive 
Environment & Transportation Department 
Dublin City Council 
Civic Offices 
Wood Quay 
Dublin 8 
 

23rd June 2023 

 

Re: Consent to make application for alterations to the Royal Canal in Part 8 application  

 

Dear Sirs, 

It is noted that Dublin City Council intends to submit an amending Part 8 planning application in 

respect of the Royal Canal Greenway Cycle and Pedestrian Route Phase 3, which includes alterations 

to property owned and managed by Waterways Ireland in the Binns Bridge / Dorset Street area. 

 

Waterways Ireland notes the proposals as set out in drawings received from designers for the Council 

on 13th June 2023.  Waterways Ireland consents to the inclusion of these proposals in the Part 8 

application.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mervyn Hamilton 
Senior Engineer, Operations 

Royal Metro Naas Area 

 


